
Patrice Johnson 
Email: tricemonae@gmail.com  

 
 

EDUCATION:  

A.S Degree in Fashion Merchandising (2014) – El Camino College, Torrance, CA   

H.S Diploma (2009) – Leuzinger High School, Lawndale, CA  

 
THEATER:  
  
Costume Dresser/Wardrobe Supervisor  
 

Pacifica Christian High School: “Macbeth” 04/2021 

Pacifica Christian High School: “Sweeney Todd” 03/2021 

Antaeus Theatre Company: “Measure for Measure” 02/2020-04/2020  

Playwrights Arena: “Red Ink” 01/2020-02/2020  

Antaeus Theatre Company: “Eight Nights” 10/2019-12/2019  

Antaeus Theatre Company: “The Abuelas” 09/2019-11/2019  

Theater Planners: “Shooting Star” 05/2019-06/2019  

Pacifica Christian High School: “Our Town” 03/2019  

Pacifica Christian High School: “In the Heights” 11/2018  

Pacifica Christian High School: “West Side Story” 03/2018  

Acting School of Hollywood: “Measure for Measure”; “Macbeth” 01/2018  

Theater Planners: “Ashes to Ashes” 12/2017-1/2018  

Theater Planners: “Red Dress” 10/2017-11/2017  

Pacifica Christian High School: “Romeo and Juilet” 11/2017  

Theater Planners: “Bre’er Cotton” 11/2017  

Theater Planners: “The Havana Music Hall” 06/2017  

Pacifica Christian High School: “Spamalot” 03/2017  

Theater Planners: “Future Sex Inc.” 01/2017-02/2017  

 



Pacifica Christian High School: “Arcadia” 11/2016  

Theatre Planners: “Siamese Sex Show” 10/2016-11/2016  

Theatre Planners: “Heartbreak Hotel” 07/2016-09/2016  

Theatre Planners: “Recorded in Hollywood” 07/2016  

Theatre Planners: "Reunion"10/2015-12/2015  

Theatre Planners:  "Off the King's Road"06/2015-08/2015  
  
Duties Included: Dressing/styling actors, organizing garments in dressing room, steaming 
garments, separating laundry, executing quick changes, emergency sewing for costume flaws, 
paying attention to cues, keeping track of all costumes, shopping for costumes, picking and 
dropping off costumes at cleaners.   

 

TELEVISION: 

Set Costumer 

“The Bold and The Beautiful” 01/2022-Current 

Duties Include: Making sure Actors are Presentable on screen, Reading Scripts, taking set 
notes, adjusting costume flaws, keeping track of all wardrobe, setting wardrobe in dressing 
rooms, taking photos of wardrobe for continuity 

 

Prepper/Set Costumer 

“The Young and the Restless” 08/2021-12/2023 

Duties: Include: Prepping wardrobe for wear, setting wardrobe in dressing rooms, Steaming 
Costumes, Making sure Actors are Presentable on screen, Reading Scripts, taking set notes, 
adjusting costume flaws, keeping track of all wardrobe, setting wardrobe in dressing rooms, 
taking photos of wardrobe for continuity 

 

Costume Designer’s Assistant  

“The Bold and the Beautiful” 08/2021-01/2022 

Duties: Include: Shopping for wardrobe, Returning wardrobe to stores/vendors, Assisting 
Set costumer, prepping wardrobe for wear, setting wardrobe in dressing rooms 

 



Wardrobe Production Assistant/Set Costumer  

“You Bet Your Life” with Jay Leno 07/2021-08/2021(Season 1) 07/2022 (Season 2) 

Duties Included: Dressing Host & Co Host for Set, Dressing/Styling Contestants for Set, 
Steaming Garments, Fixing Wardrobe Flaws, Fixing and Grooming Talent on Set 

 

Wardrobe Production Assistant  

“Party Down” 01/11/2021 (Season 3) 

Duties Included: Shopping/Returning Wardrobe, Steaming garments, Unpacking/Packing 
wardrobe, Organizing Clothing Racks  

 

SHORT FILM:  

Set Costumer 

“Daughters of Dolemite” 07/2021 

Duties Included: Steaming Costumes, Fixing Costume Flaws, Dressing Actors for Set, 
Organizing Wardrobe, Paying attention to wardrobe details on screen  

 

Wardrobe Supervisor  

American Film Institute  

“Before You” 05/2021 

Duties Included: Styling actors for set, Shopping for various wardrobe needs, Steaming 
garments, Sewing minor costume flaws, Organizing wardrobe 

 

Costume Designer’s Assistant / Set Costumer 

“Remember Me” A Mahalia Jackson Story 04/2021 

Duties Included: Steaming garments, Packing/Unpacking wardrobe, keeping track of all 
wardrobe, organizing garments in dressing room, Running out for wardrobe needs, Styling 
“extras’ for set 

 



Wardrobe Assistant 

“King’s of LA” 07/2020 

Duties Included: Shopping for Wardrobe, Steaming garments, Unpacking/Packing 
wardrobe, Assisting with actors needs on set 
 
 

COSTUME DESIGN EXPERIENCE: 

Costume Designer 

“Sketchism: Mor Laughter Please!” 01/2022 
 

Duties Included: Shopping for costumes, Styling principle characters, Returning costumes, 
Conducting fittings for actors, Altering and repairing costumes, Reading and fully 
understanding the script, Working with production team to ensure costumes meet the 
appropriate time period  

 

Costume Designer 

“The Price of Freedom” 04/2023 

Duties Included: Shopping for costumes, Styling principal characters, Returning costumes, 
Conducting fittings for actors, Altering and repairing costumes, Reading and fully 
understanding the script, Working with production team to ensure costumes meet the 
appropriate time period  

 

Costume Designer - Bounce Television (Sitcom) 

“Mind Your Business” (Season 2) 09/2024-11/2024  

Duties Included: Shopping for costumes, Styling principal characters, Returning costumes, 
Conducting fittings for actors, Altering and repairing costumes, Reading and fully 
understanding the script, Breaking down script, collaborating with director to ensure vision is 
executed.  

 

 

 



 

TOUR EXPERIENCE:   

Wardrobe Supervisor  

“Stevie Wonder Song Party” 07/2019  

London, England – Dublin, Ireland  

Duties Included: Steaming garments, Packing/Unpacking wardrobe, keeping track of all 
wardrobe, dressing/styling artist for stage, organizing garments in dressing room  

  


